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City of Bainbridge Island PCD,

We reside in the neighborhood of this proposed development and have viewed the proposal documents on the PCD
site and have spoken to the landowner/proposed developer regarding this proposed project.  We are not opposed to
the project nor the development planned for this property.  We are confident that the property owner, the City of
Bainbridge Island as well as Kitsap County will do all due diligence to make certain the project will have as little
negative impact as possible to the property site and wetlands area as well as making certain that there are very little
if any negative impacts to the adjoining properties.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and efforts to make sure development continues on Bainbridge Island in a
responsible way for all generations.

Respectfully,

Tom Jinks
4043 Bluff Ln NE
Bainbridge Island, WA
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